
 
 

  

A message from Mrs Proffitt…………. Diary Dates  
 
Bank Holiday Monday 

5th May 

VE day celebrations 

8th May 

Nursery Graduation & Year 
4 leavers  photographs 

12th May 

Last day of term 

23rd May 

Half term 

26th-30th May 

Inset day school closed to      
pupils 

2nd June 

Y4 Welcome to Woodhouse 
meeting 

17th June 

All Biddulph schools bump up 
day 
19th June 

Health & Sports week 

w/c 23rd June 

EYFS Sports Day 9.15-11am 

24th June 

KS1 Sports Say 9.15-11am 

25th June 

KS2 Sports Day 9.15-11am 

26th June 

Summer event 

27th June 

Careers Week 

w/c 30th June 

Reports out 

3rd July 

 

Class Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders 99% 

Fabulous Foxes 93% 

Terrific Turtles 98% 

Perfect Pandas 99% 

Amazing Alligators 96% 

Marvellous Meerkats 96% 

Outstanding Owls 100% 

 This Week’s  
  Winners….. 

 

Outstanding 
Owls 

      

     

  02/05/2025 

  Newsletter 
 

Thursday 8th May  
We celebrate VE day. 

 Please see further on in the 
newsletter for all the 
 information. 

 



 

 
 

Ravenclaw 372 

Slytherin 378 

Gryffindor 289 

Hufflepuff 421 

Pupils of the Week 

& TIGER Learners 

  

LL     Alfie, Alice,  

 Ralph & Alfie 

SS  Rory & Bella C 

PP   Lola & Lincoln 

AA   Jaxon & George N 

TT Isaac & Symphony 

MM  Scarlett & Izzy 

OO   George B & William 

FF    Madison & Finley 

TT Rockstars 
Winning class  

Outstanding Owls 

1st place 
Jack 

Freddie 
Theo 

2nd place 
Emma 
Ruby R 

George M 
3rd place 

Myla 
Annabelle A 
Ralphie-Joe 

Most improved 

Bailey 
Millie Br 
Robyn 

 

 
Numbots 

Winning Class 

Amazing Alligators 

AA  - Fran Bo 

PP  - Edwin 

TT  - Charlie F 

 

House points 

The results are based on the number of children who have 
read four or more times in the week. 

 

Starts again next week. 

Ready, Steady, Read!  



 

This week, our KS2 pupils have enjoyed a very 

special visit from Dame Karen Bradley, MP for 

Staffordshire Moorlands. As part of their PSHE 

lessons, children thought about questions they 

would like to ask her and listened very carefully 

to her answers. She has inspired us to follow our 

interests and passions and reach for the stars, so 

that we can achieve anything we set our mind to! 

A special thank you to Mrs Peach, who  

Oxhey have also been very 

proud to share some Spring-

themed artwork with Dame Karen, which she 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Our School Leadership pupils will be on the play-

ground if anyone has any loose change they wish to 

donate. All money collected will go to the Royal 

British Legion. 

Pre-ordering not required. 

There will be no other meal     

  options available on this day. 

Normal lunch charges for your child apply. 



 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 
WOW Awards 

 

       #WakeUpWednesday 

  

 

#WakeUpWednesday aims to equip every trusted adult with the knowledge and skills that they 

need to keep up with the latest information, implement best practice and heighten their awareness 
of issues around three core topics; online safety, mental health & wellbeing; and climate change &                 
sustainability.  

Relevant to all parents and educators, from early years through to secondary school, the 
#WakeUpWednesday resources can be accessed both on a desktop and via our 
#WakeUpWednesday app, providing instant and easy access to world-class expertise in the areas 
they need the most anytime, anywhere.  

 

This week I would like to direct your attention to Managing Screen Time. 

Top Tips for Managing Screen Time | Free Online Safety Guide 

 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/managing-screen-time






 

 

 

 

                   

 

Notice Board 

 






